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CAB  

Office: 

314 Principale 

Mansonville, QC 

Tel: 450-292-3114 

E-mail: infos@cabmn.org 

Web site: www.cabmn.org 

Youth 

Centre: 

KJC: 

282 Principale 

Mansonville, QC 

J0E 1X0 

Tel: 450-292-4886 

HOW TO REACH US 

Paper copies of this 
newsletter are 
available at the 
following outlets:  
 

Bolton-Sud: 
• Dépanneur Fusée JC 
Bolton Centre:  
• Town Hall 
Eastman:  
• Caisse Desjardins  

• Marché J.P. Fontaine  

• Station O-Kataventures  

• Town Hall 
Potton:  
• CAB office 

• Caisse Desjardins  

• CLSC 

• Dépanneur des 13 

• Library 

• Reilly House 

• Town Hall 
St-Étienne-de-Bolton:  
• Town Hall 
Stukely: 
• Dépanneur  de Stukely 
Vale Perkins:  
• Jewett’s Store 
 
Let us know if you’d like your 
newsletter mailed to you.   

Welcome back Sarah Jersey! 
 
The CAB is happy to announce 
that Sarah Jersey will be joining 
the team as the new Youth Cen-
tre Assistant in September. 
Sarah, a former  employee and 
long time volunteer, is replacing 
Jessie-Lee Johnson who is mov-
ing on to new projects. She is a 
certified Special Care Counsellor 
and continues to pursue a degree 
in Applied Human Science. 

 
Sarah is really looking forward to being part of the 
dynamic Youth Centre team and returning to Potton 
to give back to the community in which she grew up. 
See you in September! 

Financial campaign 2010-2011  
 
It is that time of year again when we seek financial support from the community to make 
ends meet. Our annual financial campaign begins in mid-July with a personalized letter to 
past donors and a general mailing throughout our territory.  The paper content of the 
general mailing has been greatly reduced to save resources. Your contribution is most 
important to us. Our objective for the mailing campaign is $15,000. Please give generously. 

Board of Directors 
2010-2011 

 
At the Annual General Meeting 
on June 6 the Board said good-
bye to three longstanding direc-
tors: Laurette Colgan-Rouleau, 
Stanley Lake and CAB founder 
Murielle Parkes retired after six 
years of service, the maximum a 
member can consecutively 
serve.  Their presence will be 
sorely missed around the board 
table but their dedication as 
volunteers will remain. 
 
The Board in turn welcomed 
three new members: Sandy Bru-
lotte, Almut Ellinghaus, and 
Tamara Hamelin all long time 
supporters of the CAB. Return-
ing members are: Brian Nichols 
(President), Lana Lane (Vice-
President),  Michael Cyr 
(Treasurer),  Pat  Barnes 
(Secretary), Ariel Betancourt, 
and Jeremy Eldridge.  They look 
forward to working together in 
pursuit of the CAB’s mission. 

See you at the  
Multicultural 
Festival! 
 
Look for the CAB at 
the annual Potton Multi-
cultural Festival on Au-
gust 14 in Place Manson. 
CAB volunteers will be 
glad to welcome you with a wealth of information. Also, 
our Ken Jones Centre will be selling souvlaki throughout 
the day so bring your appetite and support a great cause.  

Collective Kitchen 
 
Would you like to save money and have fun while cooking in a group? Together people 
share their time, money and skills to create healthy and economical dishes. The CAB’s 
Partage/Share committee is working with Boucher-Double Memphrémagog to bring back 
this activity to Potton. Registration fees could be reimbursed by the local food bank under 
certain conditions. Contact us if you are interested in joining a group.   
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